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--Currently the BOD is fully staffed (21 BOD) with the addition of Ralph 

Martone, Howard Meyers, Greg Isabella & Jack Sorber. All 4 were voted in 

unanimously at the July board meeting.

--There is one individual that has expressed interest in joining the board 

and his name is Heath Nace from the Sherman Valley Strutters chapter.

--If anyone is aware of an individual that has an interest in becoming part 

of PANWTF, BOD…..please forward their contact info to me and I will be 

happy to contact them. There will be 3 openings in January that I am 

aware of.

--The article/ad was placed in the Fall edition of TT with a couple of 

additions, specifically contact info….for those who are interested in getting 

more info and/or applying.


